
 

 

 

 

 

 

Aimee Rousseau 

From: Office of the President <NJCUPresident@njcu.edu> 
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2022 5:14 PM
To: Aimee Rousseau 
Subject: An Introductory Message from Acting President Jason Kroll 

Dear Members of the NJCU Community, 

Much of what I am about to share with you will likely not come as a surprise 
given the Board of Trustees’ declaration that NJCU is about to weather a 
financial crisis. However, allow me 
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